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I strongly oppose SB 210.  Oregon's mail-in voting has worked effectively for many 

years, is cost-effective, and ensures that individuals who would have difficulty with in-

person voting due to work schedules, disabilities, transportation issues, etc. are all 

able to vote.  Please oppose SB 210. 


